
From: Chad Bala
To: Jeremy Johnston
Cc: Pat Deneen
Subject: Re: LPF-19-00003 Palomino Fields Div 2
Date: Tuesday, April 02, 2019 2:50:14 PM

Jeremy,
Per your letter dated March 28th, 2019 regarding LPF-19-00003 Final Long Plat, please accept this email as an
agreement for the extension of the BOCC Signature on April 22, 2019 therefore allowing adequate time for all
parties to review the revised documentation.

Please confirm that you have received this email and that this will be incorporated in the final plat file.

Regards,

Chad

> On Mar 28, 2019, at 4:06 PM, Jeremy Johnston <jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:
>
> <LPF-19-00003 Palomino Fields Div 2- Request for Info.pdf>
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